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Welcome back to all of our returning students and a warm welcome to all of the new students coming to École Qayqayt Elementary this year. We hope you have all enjoyed a restful and rejuvenating summer and are ready and excited to come to Qayayt next week.
Here is a reminder of what the first week of school will look like...
Tuesday, September 3rd, 2019 8:55am - 9:55am- your child MUST be picked up by 9:55am
All returning students are asked to return to last year's classroom.

New students will come to the front foyer and from there they will be shown their way to the Library.

Although it is for a short time, attendance on this day is very important.
Wednesday, September 4th, 2019 8:55am - 2:55pm - your child MUST be picked up by 2:55pm
All returning students will return to last year's classroom and new classrooms will be assigned later in the day.

New students will again arrive through the front doors and go to the Library.

At the end of the day, please plan on picking up your child from the same area as you did on Tuesday (if possible).
From Wednesday on, school will be in session for full days from 9:00am - 2:55pm
Lunch time will be from 12:18pm - 1:05pm.
Enjoy the rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday, September 3rd.
Sincerely,

Karen Catherwood
École Qayqayt Elementary School
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